
 

Annex A – Recommendations from Executive to Council. 

 

Date Meeting Recommendations 

17 January 2024 Executive Draft Budget 2024/25 – Version 2 (including Local Government Finance Settlement). 

 

The Executive Resolved to recommend to Council to: 

1. Approve the Council Tax Base, shown in Annex F* of the original Executive report, 

calculated as £47,841.03 for the year 2024/25; 

2. Authorise the Director of Finance to submit the National Non-Domestic Rates Return 1 

(NNDR1) to Department for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities by the submission 

date of 31 January 2024. 

 

*Please note that the document is incorrectly titled Annex G on the Council’s website – The link 

will direct to the correct information. 
 

https://meetings.westoxon.gov.uk/documents/s9429/Budget%20Paper%20for%20Exec%20-%2017th%20January%202024.pdf
https://meetings.westoxon.gov.uk/documents/s9427/Annex%20F%20-%20TaxBase%202024-25.pdf

